
CITY COUNCIL 
15 APRIL 1992 

Following a discussion, it was MOVED by Alderman 
Fitzgerald, seconded by Alderman Crowley that  the proposed 
motion Re "Review of Waste Management Systems Options" 
dated 15 April 1992 by Alderman Walter Fitzgerald be 
deferred to the Committee of the Whole Council meeting of 6 
May 1992, pending receipt of a report from staff. 

Motion carried. 

Sackville Landfill Closeout 
- Committee Presentation  

This matter was forwarded to Council without 
recommendation pending receipt of information from staff. 

A staff report dated 15 April 1992 was submitted. 

MOVED by Alderman Adams, seconded by Alderman 
Jeffrey that  the report of the Sackville Landfill Committee 
matter be deferred until the Committee of the Whole Council 
meeting of 6 May 1992. 

Motion carried. 

REPORT - COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE COUNCIL, 
BOARDS, AND COMMISSIONS  

1992 Recipients - Art Allocation Committee's 
"Certificates of Recognition"  

A report, dated 20 March 1992, was submitted from 
Mr. J. D. MacCulloch, Chairman of the City's Art Allocation 
Committee. 

MOVED by Alderman Meagher, seconded by Alderman 
Downey that,  as recommended by the Art Allocation 
Committee, Certificates of Recognition be awarded to Park 
Lane and CFDR (for their "Phoenix Fountain of Hope") and to 
the Micmac Native Friendship Centre (for the murals on the 
Gottingen Street facade of their facility). 

The motion was put and passed. 

REPORT - CITY PLANNING COMMITTEE  

Council considered the report of the City 
Planning Committee from its meeting held on Wednesday, 
8 April 1992 as follows: 
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